
From: Montoya, Chy - City Council District 9 

To: Lapel, Emily - CC City Council Central Office 

Subject: FW: Smoking Ban Vote 

Date: Monday, September 11, 2017 2:18:42 PM 
 

 

 

FYI… 

 
 

From: Chris Frankland [mailto:franklandc@hotmail.com] 

Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 12:05 PM 

To: Brooks, Albus - CC City Council Elected <Albus.Brooks@denvergov.org> 

Subject: Smoking Ban Vote 

 
Dear Councilman, I support the smoking/vape ban on 16th Street Mall for the sake of public health 

and wellbeing. Thank you for seeking public feedback and good luck, 

 
Chris Frankland | +1 303 981 3226 

Curtis Park, Fine District Nine 
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